
Town of Oulu  

Town Board Cemetery Committee Meeting 

Town Hall  

January 21, 2017 ~ 8:00 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. 

 
 

 
The January 21, 2017 Town of Oulu Cemetery Committee Meeting was called to order at 8:00 

a.m. at the Town Hall by Chair Sandra Rantala.   

 

Members present: Lee Pedersen, Sandy Rantala, Duane Reijo, Margie Lahti and Diana Reijo.   

Absent: None.  Community member present: None. 

 

Board members reviewed and discussed cemetery opening/closing rates.  Recommendation will 

be to raise the open/closing rates to $250 for a burial, $60cremains and winter rate $1,000 plus 

additional actual expenses and damages incurred.  

 

Motion by S. Rantala to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Diana Reijo, Clerk 

 


